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Annual Summary 2020-2021 School Year 

 
Clarendon Christian Learning Center (CCLC) ministered to 566 students during the 2020-
2021 school year!   

District 2 

25 High school (grades 9-12) students in District 2 were taught virtually and “in person” (as 

permitted) by Kim DuRant assisted by Pastor Walt Proctor.  Old Testament and New 

Testament offered two opportunities to earn 1 elective credit each.  

160 Elementary (grades 4-6) students attended Bible classes taught by Kathy Daniels and 

Jennifer DuRant with Elizabeth Ann Geddings assisting. Classes were held virtually for the 

entire school year.  

84 Primary (third grade) students attended virtual Bible classes taught by Jennifer DuRant with 

Elizabeth Ann Geddings assisting.  

District 3 

156 middle school students attended “in person” Bible classes at the walk-over Pope St. 

location. These students were taught by Frankie Green assisted by Kendra Gibbons.  CCLC 

responded to the scheduling changes as set by the District. 

141 elementary students (grades 4-5) attended Bible class virtually each morning. Sally 

Knauer taught and was assisted by Amanda Rabon. Craft packages and fifth grade Bibles were 

delivered to the school for distribution.  

Curricula: The Bible and Route 52 are the main curricula for District 2 primary ministry.  The 

Bible and Firm Foundations (adult & children’s versions) are the basic curricula for grades 4-12 

in District 2, as well as, grades 4-8 in District 3.  Teen Sunday School, Answers in Genesis, and 

other supplements are sometimes added when appropriate. All classes begin and end with 

prayer and some scripture memory is required. High school classes, which are lengthier, began 

with a reading in Proverbs or the book of James.  Virtual lessons often included Christian videos 

and music in place of crafts and flannel board illustrations.   

Local churches & Individuals: In addition to financial support and faithful prayer support, 
CCLC continues to be blessed by the ministry of local church groups & individuals who offer 
their services doing repairs, yard work, and donating various office and classroom supplies.  
This year our former Chairman of the Board, Steve Wearden, brought the youth from his church, 
Christ Community, Simpsonville, SC, which included former CCLC teacher, Paul Sanders’ son 
and daughter, to do a mission project.  This group did yardwork and stained the fence and 
decks. A local men’s mission group reworked our deck at the Boundary St. location. 

 

In the community: CCLC participated in the virtual Barrineau Christmas parade. 

 


